
From: Troy Monroe <MonroeT@ci.missoula.mt.us> 

Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 10:39 PM 

To: Jason S. Rice; Cory S. Davis 

Cc: Steve Reichert; Cassie Tripard; Dave DeGrandpre; Ida Sajor; Ross 

Mollenhauer 

Subject: New subdivisions Stage 2 

 

CAUTION: Email originated outside of the organization.  

Jason and Cory - 

 

In an effort to not review the same material more than once, we will not be reviewing Stage 2 

submittals for new subdivisions.  Stage 2 documents for new subdivisions are contained within the 

Agency Sufficiency Review as part of subdivision approval.   

 

However, subsequent phases of a phased subdivision could submit Stage 2 if the consultant feels a 

preliminary design review is wanted or needed. 

 

Thanks, 

  

Troy Monroe PE | he/him/his | City Engineer for Development Review 

Department of Public Works & Mobility 

Infrastructure & Mobility Division 

 
  

Promoting a safe, healthy Missoula through the development of transportation and mobility networks 

and the efficient delivery of high-quality public infrastructure, utilities, and services. 

  


